
 

We would like to invite  

you to our community event in Quainton 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain.  

We will be in your area and this is an opportunity for you to: 

 

 

 

• meet your local engagement team and the wider EKFB 

construction team 

• receive progress updates for Station Road realignment  

and surrounding structures 

• share our construction phasing plan for Station Road 

realignment works 

• speak to the team to discuss our progress so far and see 

maps and plans of the project. 

 

If you are unable to attend the event and would still like 

further information about these works, please contact; 

hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Come and talk to us on Monday 17th February 2025 

between 3:00pm and 7:00pm 

Buckinghamshire Railway Centre, 

Station Road, Quainton,  

Aylesbury,  

HP22 4BY  

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Reference number: HS2-MW-EK-Ph1-Ar-Ce-C2-CR-39-29/01/2025 

 

   

 

 

 

                      Freephone 08081 434 434  

Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

 To keep up to date with what is 

happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

mailto:hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk
http://www.hs2.org.uk/

